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PUBLIC NOTICE OF OPERATIVE PLAN CHANGE  
PLAN CHANGE 15 (TWIZEL)  

 
At its meeting on 27 September 2011, the Planning Committee of the Mackenzie District 
Council resolved to approve Plan Change 15 to the Mackenzie District Plan following the 
completion of the statutory processes. Plan Change 15 will become operative on 
Monday 17th October 2011.  This notice is made in accordance with Clauses 17 and 20 
of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991.  
 
The District Plan may be inspected during normal working hours at the Council offices in 
Fairlie and Twizel, and at the Mackenzie and Twizel Community Libraries.  It is also 
available on the Mackenzie District Council website at www.mackenzie.govt.nz.  
 
Glen Innes  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
MACKENZIE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 
8 October 2011 


